MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting held at the Holiday Inn Hotel at 7:00 a.m., Wednesday, May 26, 1976, by President Don Kirk.

PRESENT:

Cap Landolt

Ge. Gene Lindquist

Ace Gotcher
Jim Wyatt
Pete Gist

Marv Matthews

Al Ligrani

Harry Jennings

Don Kirk

Cost of drinks for Shrimporee to remain same as last year, subject to cost remaining the same.

Reclassification of Lou Rodriguez to "Administration Education" approved.

Cap Landolt stressed the need for "Rotary Information" for new members as well as early assignment to an involved community job.

Moved and seconded that Erik Vohtz be accepted for membership, subject to approval by Membership and Classification Committees.

Harry	Jennings	-	Secretary